
Southgate Board of Education Meeting 

August 2019 

Preschool and Special Education Report 

 

1. Playground Update – equipment is being delivered this week and will be installed prior to the 

beginning of school.  Looking for someone handy to help me put together the new storage 

building for the trikes and helmets.  Any takers? 

 

2. Preschool Partnership Grant Tier 3 has been submitted.  We will know in early September if we 

received the award.  The grant is for $95,249 per year for 2 years ($190,498 total).  I have 

requested to hire a Preschool Outreach Coordinator at $25.00 per hour.   

 

3. Request Southgate submit the Application for Medicaid Certification for 2018-19.  This will allow 

related services to bill for reimbursement which goes back into the general fund.  KSBA will be 

our third party billing agent.  (attachment) 

 

4. Request Southgate enter into a service agreement with Northern KY Services for the Deaf, Inc.  

We have a student in the district whose parents are deaf.  The service would provide us with an 

interpreter at $110.00 for 2 hours for parent meetings regarding curriculum and progress.  Last 

year we utilized them twice.  (attachment) 

 

5. Southgate set up a display at the Southgate Block Party.  We had several visitors to our booth.  

Preschool and Children, Inc. will also set up a booth at the Back to School ReadyFest.   

 

 

 


